
Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 

From: Ben Stone <ben@sosconsulting.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2015 4:14 PM 
To: Kautz, Paul, EMNRD 
Cc: 'Nevin Bannister'; 'Roger Johnson'; 'Preston Carr'; Katy Welch 
Subject: Request to cancel APD/API for Owl's Limestone SWD No.l... 

Dear Paul, 

On behalf of Owl SWD Operating, LLC, I am hereby requesting that API No.30-025-
42534 be cancelled. 

Owl will not be drilling a well at this location. 

We will in the near future be applying for a different Limestone SWD No.l located 
a few sections away from this one. 

Please let me know if additional information is needed. 

Best regards, 
Ben 



Ph. 903.488.9850 Fax 866.400.7628 

P.O. Box 300 - C o m o , T X 75431 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is 
confidential and may be privileged. If you believe 
that this email has been sent to you in error, please 
reply to the sender that you wrongly received the 
message; then please delete this email. Thank You. 
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